
Damaged Pipe Investigation Update 
Discovery Park Environmental Learning Center 

3801 Discovery Park Blvd, Seattle 
6:30 - 8:30 p.m.  

February 16, 2017  

JOIN US TO LEARN MORE! 

Last fall, King County began investigating a break 
in a pipe that carries wastewater and stormwater 
to the County’s Magnolia Wet Weather Storage 
Facility near Smith Cove.  
 

At this meeting you can meet the project team, 
ask them questions, and hear from one another.  
 

We look forward to seeing you!  
 

For more information contact: Doug Marsano at 
206-477-5549 or doug.marsano@kingcounty.gov. 

Alternative Formats:  
Call 206-477-5371 or 711 (TTY) 
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